
From: White, Joy - Communities <Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 April 2020 12:03 
To: Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E <PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>; Planning 
<Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Richard Oram (OCC) <richard.oram@oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/00593/DISC - EWR Construction Environment Management Plan 
 

Dear Linda 
 
OCC as Highway Authority does not wish to object to the discharge of this condition. 
The relevant highways detail is contained in condition 15a, which we are currently 
reviewing. 
 
There may be further comments from Drainage. I understand there is no objection 
from Archaeology. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Joy 
 
Joy White 
Transport Development Control Lead - Cherwell, West Oxfordshire and Oxford 
Communities 
Oxfordshire County Council 
Email: joy.white@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
 
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender 
may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council 
manages your personal information please see our Privacy Notice.  
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